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NV. GEN/PMI/353/10/2019 30 December 2019

The Permanent Mission of India to the Office of the United Nations and Other
International Organizations in Geneva presents its complimentsto the Special
Procedures Branch of the Human Rights Council and has the honour to refer to the
latter’s Communication No. UA IND 3/2019 dated 14 February 2019 concerning the
Information Technology [Intermediaries Guidelines (Amendment) Rules] 2018. The
following information may be brought to the attention of the concerned Special
Rapporteur.

2, Public Comments/Inputs were invited on the proposed amendment to the
Information Technology (Intermediaries Guidelines) Rules. The comments thus
received are being analysed by the Ministry of Electronics and Information Technology
(MeitY). The comments of the Special Rapporteur on the promotion and protection of
the right to freedom of opinion and expression will also be considered while finalizing
the Rules.

3. The Permanent Mission of India to the Office of the United Nations and Other
International Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the
Special Procedures Branch of the Human Rights Council, the assurances of its highest
consideration.
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